e sl o,

Myrna Tow <myrna.tow@edcgov.us>

Fwd: APN 093-032-071

'Mike Sullivan’ via AG-eldcag-m <eldcag@edcgov.us> Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 9:45 PM
Reply-To: Mike Sullivan <mikesul@yahoo.com>
To: eldcag@edcgov.us

Mike S

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mike Sullivan <mikesul@yahoo.com>
Date: September 8, 2021 at 5:33:36 AM PDT
To: eldcag@edcgov.us

Subject: APN 093-032-071

Agriculture Commission ,

I would like to address the proposed Commercial Cannabis grow proposed for 6540 Perry Creek Rd. First
off, | am strongly opposed to the proposed grow. | do not want to have to smell that garbage every time | go
outside. It's bad enough with all of the illegal grows as it is. The liberal Democratic Party has allowed too
much of this crap as it is!! Look at what is happening in Colorado. This may be a proposed “legal” grow, but
we all know what comes along with that. I'm pretty sure you can look up what happened in Amador county
in 2011 and 2017 to name a few. Just a quick reminder, one was a fatal shooting and the other was a
barricaded subject which required SWAT. Oh, and did we already forget about Sheriff Deputy Brian
Ishmael? What led to that tragic incident?? Oh yes it was MARIJUANAL!! That garbage is going to be the
ruin of this State along with other things. How about you stop using South County as a dumping ground for
the things you don't want in your neighborhood? | strongly urge you to deny this proposed grow.

Mike S



